March 22nd. 1939

Ahout thirteen people attended. The meeting was held in the Gaelic League Hall, Stadium Club, Brook Green Road, Hammersmith. Mr. Barry-Walsh was asked to take the chair for the meeting and gave a brief address on the objects and programme of the League. The meeting then proceeded to the election of officers.

Mr. T. Lunden was previsionally elected Chairman

Mr. D. Hennessy was elected Hen. Secretary

Miss Aherne was elected Ass. Hen. Secretary

Mr. J. Ansbre was elected as one of the Hen. Treasurers

Mr. Branney spoke to the meeting for ten minutes on various aspects of Partition. The date of the next meeting was fixed previsionally for Monday April 3rd.

An informal discussion arese on the League and a number of questions were answered. Arrangements were made that handbills should be sent to a number of people to be distributed at Church doors on Sunday next.

All the supply of Belargy's booklets brought down were sold.

The election of the remaining members of the Committee was deferred until next meeting.